
 
 

 

 

30 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Curriculum Enhancement Week Theatrical Production and Dance - Monday 14 to Wednesday 16 July 2025 
 
With our curriculum enhancement week fast approaching, I wanted to provide you with more details on 
what is included as part of the theatrical production and dance days starting on Monday 14 July 2025.  
 
Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 July 2025 - Theatrical Production  
Students will take part in a series of musical theatre workshops and build towards a final performance, one 
day of the workshops will be focused on Oliver. Students will also have the opportunity to create sets or 
costumes based on Oliver. Please ensure students are wearing clothes they can move in, trainers and bring 
plenty of water. Students should register in room P02 on all three days 
 
Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 July 2025 - Dance  
Students will learn choreography from the musical Oliver, they will also learn different contemporary and 
musical theatre dance techniques. Students will then have the opportunity to perform what they have learnt 
on Tuesday afternoon. Please ensure students are wearing clothes they can move in, trainers and bring 
plenty of water. Students should register in room P01 on all three days 
 
Wednesday 16 July 2025 - Oliver Performance  

- Students should meet us at school at 8.25am, once we have discussed the plan for the day we will 

walk to East Grinstead train station. Students can wear their own clothes for the trip.  

- Once we arrive at Victoria we will make our way towards the theatre, stopping at some of the 

famous historical sights.  

- We will break for lunch in St James Park, please can students bring a packed lunch with them. No nut 

related products are allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

- The production of the Oliver starts at 2.30pm and finishes at approximately 5.15pm. If students wish 

to bring some money to purchase a drink or a program we advise no more than £20.00. Please note 

that it might be card only.  

- We will arrive back at East Grinstead train station at 7.20pm. Please complete the Google form to 

tell us about collection plans for your child.  

 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Holly Whitmore  
Trip Leader 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-5sAwEdUFmvIMK6Ju8RiCFfrXLTJ4IfaIQ1cZeQIjBZzwxQ/viewform?usp=header
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC_-_SJ_Policy_Schedule_and_Wording_2022_Redacted.pdf
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC_-_SJ_Policy_Schedule_and_Wording_2022_Redacted.pdf
mailto:hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk

